
Our accounts for the year 2018 – 2019 shows that we have seen some losses on many of our 

productions this year for varying reasons. This includes music royalties and lack of audiences at the 

theatre. As ever, our pantomime was very successful, seeing the biggest surplus of the year. Our 

other areas of income such as our merchandise, coffee bar and bar have continued to provide an 

additional income to help us remain operational.  

Our accounts show our donations as reduced from the previous year as seat sponsorship declined – 

this has affected our Gift Aid income as well. There are some donations made from our patrons 

when they book tickets online, and which we are most grateful for. Our overheads increased this 

year compared to the previous year, resulting in a net loss of £3,103, which is not surprising given 

the costs involved in day to day maintenance of the theatre.  

Overall, the Trustees of the Society are pleased with the accounts for the year considering the 

difficulties we have faced throughout the year, and are keeping the overall net loss in mind for the 

year forward, and hope to report a net profit next year through our careful monitoring of the 

situation.  
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